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Enclosed is my gift of $________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  SEP   [   ]  OCT   [   ]  3 Months 

Child’s Name: ____________________________   Reference Number:  _______________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________ Phone ________________ Email ___________________________ 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for:  [   ]  Additional funds for increasing gas prices   [   ] Other  ___________ 
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              Making a difference  

                   in a child’s life . . .  

Krasnoarmiys’k,  

Ukraine                                  

called her son-in-law who is the director of one very old pension.  It doesn`t function any more but it`s very 

close to the Sea. So we decided to go there with the children. It was in the city of Yurjevka. When we 

arrived there, we found out that around our pension they were training NATO soldiers. They came to us 

and told us that they will protect us if we have any problems, they allowed us to use their drinking water 

because we didn`t have any. We saw miracles when snakes came into our kitchen and started to jump at 

the small children. God gave us wisdom on how to protect the children. We had a lot of different jobs for 

the children. It was fun for them. We were there for two weeks but it felt like we were there for two days. 

WE DIDN`T WANT TO COME BACK. While we were at the Sea, Nona, our cook, and some of the ladies 

who usually work with children, did some rearranging of the children's rooms and white-washed the kitchen. 

They cleaned everything so that the children didn`t even recognize their building. 

I  want to tell you how we spend this 

month, it was unbelievable. Together 

with our children and some people 

from our church, we were at the Sea. 

First of all, I want to tell that in our 

region there are no camps for children 

this year because of the war that takes 

place. Our entire Asove Sea is mined. 

We asked for permission at different 

cities on the Sea but they didn`t allow 

us to go.   One lady from our church  

Hello Mr. Behzad, Members of House 

of Hope, and all Sponsors, 

We are all so thankful to you and your families that you made this vacation for our children possible. We 

understand that money doesn`t fall on your hands and that it`s difficult time not just for us but for whole 

the world. We appreciate everything that you do for us.  Without your help this trip would not have been 

possible. May you and your families live under God`s strong and blessed hand. We pray for you and your 

families, so that God would bless you abundantly in every sphere of your life.     Pastor Leonid 


